Perry Warren, M.Ed. Principal

Phone: 443-809-1402 Fax: 443-809-1403

August 24, 2023

Dear Arbutus Middle School Community,

As I shared in my summer mailing letter on July 14th, I will be taking paternity leave. During my absence, Dr. Matthew Sullivan will be assuming the role as Acting Principal. Dr. Sullivan, who currently serves as Assistant Principal, has 23 years of experience in the Baltimore County Public School system (BCPS), 15 of those years serving as an Assistant Principal throughout BCPS. I know that Dr. Sullivan will be laser-focused on supporting all students and staff of Arbutus Middle School during my absence.

Please contact my office at 443-809-1402 if you have any questions.

Respectfully,

Perry Warren Principal